
Minutes of the AGM of 2nd Beeston Sea Scouts  
Held at Lilac Grove HQ on Friday 20th May 2022 at 
18.30 

 
 
Attendees 

From the group: Pete Treagus, Adam Blakey, Ben Harrison, 
Christina Wright, Max Crook, Chris Lounds, Graham Johnson, 
Chris Coats, Morgan Field, Sandra Field, Toney Truman, Tom 
Newton, Janet Treagus, Gyorgyi Allwood,  Dave Treagus, 
Councillor David Grindell.  
From the District 
Simon Clark and Steven Tupper 

Others 
Parents, section members and other interested people from the 
community were also present. 
 
 
Apologies: Paul Boss 

 
Welcome: Pete Treagus (Chairperson) welcomed all present.  
 

Last AGM minutes: The minutes of the 2021 AGM were put on 
the website before the meeting.  These were accepted as a true 
record. Proposed by Sarah Baily, seconded by Chris Coats, 
passed unanimously. 

Executive Committee Elections and Nominations 

The GSL (Chris Coats) nominated Pete Treagus as 
Chairperson for the following year. 

The Chairperson presented accounts, that were available 
on the website, and recommended they be accepted,  
passed. 

Appointment of auditor for 2021 

Last years Auditor is not available TBC 

Elected Secretary and Treasurer 

Secretary: Morgan Field, proposed by the ex passed 
unanimously 

Treasurer: Gyorgyi Allwood, proposed by the Ex passed 
unanimously 

Elected Executive Members 

Explorer parent representative Louise Reed, Proposed 
Tony Truman Seconded Christina Write. 



Cub parent representative Sally Palmer, proposed Dave 
Treagus, seconded Janet Treagus. 

Scout section representative: vacant. 

Fundraising co-ordinator: Leigh Silvester, proposed 
Sandra Field, seconded Christina Wright, passed 
unanimously. 

Island co-ordinator: Tom Newton, proposed Leigh 
Silvester, seconded Tony Truman, passed unanimously. 

Health and Safety co-ordinator: Max Crook, proposed 
Gyorgyi Allwood, seconded Tony Truman, passed 
unanimously. 

SASU representative: Lee Morrison, proposed Tony 
Truman, seconded Janet Treagus, passed unanimously. 

Quarter Master: Nigel Bosworth, proposed Christina 
Wright, seconded Gyorgyi Allwood, passed unanimously. 

Trustee: Toney Truman, proposed louise Reed, seconded  
Sarah Baily, seconded Christina Wright, passed 
unanimously. 

Section Leaders to be executive members 

Scout Leader: Ben Harrison. 

Cub Leader: Adam Blakey. 

Address:  

His grace the major David Grindell addressed the group 
on the importance of young people having the opportunity 
to join organisations like Scouts, and encoreged the 
members to take all the opportunities available to them. 

Presented a cheque to the group for £2,150.00, that was 
accepted with thanks 

Simon Clark (District Commissioner) addressed the 
meeting with his support for group, asked for more leaders 
for the group to allow the group to expand and let the 
young people on the waiting list. 

 

The County Commissioner Steven Tupper addressed the 
meeting and presented the Queen Scout Award to Jessica 
Street (the highest award in Scouting). 



 

Pete Treagus (Chairperson) addressed the meeting on the following points.  

Congratulated the SASU on delivering expeditions this year.  Funding for new boats total 
of £35,000 has been allocated to equipment.   

Asked if any present would like to join the ex as a Beavers or Scouts parents 
representative.  The new build fund is at £135,000, around the halfway mark. 

Appealed for volunteers for leaders in the group. 

Thanked Janet for the work in the treasury department and support on Island 
maintenance trips. 

 

Dave Treagus 

Addressed the group and invited any people to marina on 14th June for the Queens 
Jubilee, and intruduced Lee Morrison to the group. 

He also set the goal of raising £3,500 at the race night for new equipment. 

200 Club draws  
AGM 2022 #77 Pam Halland 

 
 
Meeting closed at 19.15 and an award ceremony was held for 
the sections, followed by a BBQ. 


